Felixstowe Garden Club
Your Committee had a zoom meeting yesterday and have made some decisions based on Covid 19 and the need for social distancing
1. It is unlikely that we will be able to meet as a group at OFCA anytime soon and probably not until a vaccine is available, who knows when?
2. Our planned activities in 2020 have to be cancelled
3. Members can stay in touch via Face Book (Felixstowe Garden Club) and the website (felixstowegardenclub.co.uk)
4. Jeremy's blog is uplifting and timely.  Anyone can send him pictures for inclusion  (jemanpratt@btinternet.com)
5. We had planned to have a series of plant sales and there are plants available, contact Ray or Sally via e mail and place your order and please put your payment into an envelope with the correct sum in it and your name they will deliver, locally.  From Ray (ray@raytherose.com) small plug plants  at 30p each; Dahlias at £1 each; tomatoes at 75p. Sally (SALLYJAG@HOTMAIL.CO.UK)   has 6 x Shasta daisies; 8 x Dianthus; 4 x Lupins, Russell hybrids ; 9 Aeoniums, 7  black and 2 green
6. Show. The annual show will not take place but we hope to have a non-competitive virtual show. You can send photos of your entries to Jeremy;- jemanpratt@btinternet.com by 18th July and he will collate a picture show for you all. Schedule is on the website.
7. Just for fun a sunflower competition, to grow the tallest, the largest flower head, the best picture. Again entries will be by photographs but by September 30th
We will continue to monitor the situation and will keep you informed of any changes.  Next year your subs will be less to reflect the lack of meetings this year.
And to paraphrase Vera Lynn, We WILL meet again, we know where, don't know when........

